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Normalcy promotes well-being and healthy development 
among children and teenagers involved in the child welfare 
system when they are able to participate in everyday,              
age-appropriate activities that facilitate their transition to      
adulthood, including after-school jobs, sports, sleepovers, etc. 
 
There is a general agreement that child welfare agencies and   
caregivers must facilitate the age-appropriate experiences all 
youth need to successfully mature into adults. On September 
29, 2014, the federal Preventing Sex Trafficking and    
Strengthening Families Act (H.R. 4980) was signed into law. 
The act includes a section devoted to ñsupporting normalcy for 
children in foster care,ò which requires child welfare agencies 
and caregivers to affirmatively promote youthsô access to     
age-appropriate activities and empowers caregivers to give 
youth permission to participate in activities based on the 
ñreasonable and prudent parentingò standard.  
 
Normalcy is truly achieved when children and youth learn 
skills, take advantage of opportunities and develop                   
relationships while growing up in a stable, loving family       
and a supportive community. Requiring agencies and         
caregivers to provide normalcy is one step toward a larger 
goal of creating a child welfare system that is more                  
developmentally appropriate; such a system is                       
trauma-informed and responsive to the needs and voices of 
youth and emerging adults.  

 

MISSION  

    ACCOMPLISHED 

       433 Children 

      207  Cases 

          87  Volunteers 

      303   Children       

                     placed in safe,  

                     permanent &  

                     loving homes 

         

 

 CURRENTLY  
SERVING 

       118 Children 

          56  Cases 

 In honor of child 
abuse prevention 
month CASA will be 
hosting a butterfly   
release.  

This event will be  
held on April 20th at 
5:30PM located at   
the CASA Office in       
Beeville.  

 



 

CASA Volunteer of the Month:  
Heather Double   

Our CASA Volunteer of the Month is Heather 
Double. Mrs. Double has served as a CASA  
Volunteer for 1 year and served on two cases 
serving three children. Because of  Heatherôs 
support and advocating for these children, 
they are, or will soon be in safe, stable,        
environments. We are grateful for her love 
and commitment to children.  

CASA Volunteer Appreciation  

 

Special delivery for the CASA advocates 
who make it all happen! Thank you to 
all our advocates, the dedicated          

volunteers who give selflessly of their 
time, talent and treasureôs. We                
appreciate you EVERYDAY!  

 
Thank you for giving a child a voice!  

 

Save The Date  

A CASA Appreciation  

event will be held the 

afternoon of: 

 

 Saturday, May 7th   
 

We hope to see all our 

volunteers there! 

Donôt forget to mark 

your calendars!!!  

Volunteer      

Appreciation 

Event!  


